
Manchester Essex Regional High School 

Congratulations to Paige Mandia and Kiley McGroder who were accepted to 

the Northeast Senior District Chorus 

Upcoming Dates                                                                             

12/12 Winter Concert 7pm 

12/20 Begin December Break 

1/6 End of December Break 

Music News 

Come see the Chorus and Band perform on Thursday 12/15.  Last week, the Chorus has the great 

opportunity to perform with the Cape Ann Symphony Orchestra.  (picture in attachment) 

 

MERHS Toy Drive 

Once again MERHS is planning our annual toy drive to benefit Pathways for Children in 

Gloucester.  Pathways is a nonprofit organization that supports low income families and their 

children on Cape Ann. Please bring an unwrapped toy and place it in the box outside the high 

school main office. The Toy drive will begin Monday, December 2nd .   

Thank you for your support for this worthy organization. 



Class of 2021 Fundraiser 

The class of 2021 is having a fundraiser Style Snoopi in downtown Manchester (19 Central St). 

The owner will donate 15% of the night's profits to the class. Please shop on Thursday, 

December 12th, from 5-8 pm. There will be treats and refreshments for all shoppers.  

Peer Mentor News 

The MERHS Peer Mentors are collecting a large supply of "Thank You" cards for the annual 

"Week of Gratitude" in February. If you are able to contribute a package of "Thank You" cards, 

please feel free to drop them off in the high school main office or the Guidance/School 

Counseling office on the second floor.   

Athletics News 

Mason Paccone, a senior at MERHS and one of the captains of the golf team, pictured here with 

Legion Commander, Allan Kirker and Legion Manager,  Michael Doane.  Mason organized a 

collection of over 400 items including t-shirts, socks and toiletries to be distributed to veterans 

and active military. The high school's Athletic Director, Jordan Edgett, along with the generosity 

of all of the fall sports teams helped to make this contribution an overwhelming success.  

(picture in attachment)  

 

 


